
Dogs NZ Scentwork Workshop Invitation

A number of you will be aware of a new Dogs NZ venture called Scent Work. This has been shared in

the Dogs NZ DOG-iE News and NZ Dog World, which may have sparked in some of you some interest.

An inaugural “Introduction to Dogs NZ Scentwork” workshop was held on the CKA grounds on 15th

December, with a subsequent workshop being held at Forrester Park on January 18th. Both

workshops were over-subscribed (being restricted to 20 persons), and so yet another is planned for

March 21st, again at the CKA grounds.

These workshops:

 A brief summary of what has been happening to date regarding Dogs NZ involvement in

Scentwork and the direction it is anticipated it will be continuing to develop in.

 Imprinting (which includes an opportunity for you to imprint your dog).

 Introductory training for the Dogs NZ Novice Container Search Trials.

If you, or possibly somebody you know is interested in attending, then please email Arend van den

Bos (arend7@xtra.co.nz) as soon as possible, since there is a restriction on numbers able to attend,

and admission will be restricted only to those who have pre-registered. Registration shall also be on

a first applied basis.

If on the other hand you are interested but are unable to attend this workshop, you can still indicate

your interest to attend a future workshop and be placed on a waiting list (with priority status).

Once you indicate your interest, you will be automatically added to the preliminary Dogs NZ General

Scent Work Register, which will enable you to be kept up to date with ongoing developments in this

exciting new venture.

In Summary:

To Register: Contact Arend van den Bos (arend7@xtra.co.nz).

Held At: CKA grounds, McLeans Island (Christchurch).

On: 21st March 2020. All day from 9am

Cost: $20-00/person


